
Upcoming Church & Community  
events to add to your calendars: 

*details on each event in your eNews* 
 
*********************************************************** 

Church Calendar  
 

Sunday, February 4 

9:20 am Choir Practice 

10 am Sunday Worship 

11:15 am Annual Meeting 

2:30 pm Girl Scouts 

7:30 pm AA & Al-Anon Meetings 

 

Tuesday, February 6 

9:30 am Panera 

 

Thursday, February 8 

Noon Bridge Class 

 

Saturday February 10 

8 am Men’s Breakfast 

5-6:30 pm Community Dinner 
 

 

There will be a Memorial Service for Linda Smith  
on Saturday, February 17 at 1 pm here at FPCV.  

Calling hours will be on Friday, February 16, from 4-7 pm at 
Miller Funeral Home, 301 W Main St., Victor. 

Cards may be sent to family at: 
Simon Smith  

4325 Owl's Perch Drive 
Charlotte, NC 28278 

 
Our Annual Meeting will be held following worship today 

Sunday, February 4, 2023.  

 

 

 

 

 

************************************************************ 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Volunteering is a great way to get plugged into our church, 
feel like part of a community, and serve Jesus at the same 
time. 

God has uniquely equipped every person in the Church with 
specific skills and gifts. As Christians, we are tasked with 
utilizing these gifts in our community and within our local 
church. Using your God-given skills as a volunteer is a 
fantastic way to serve the church while simultaneously 
lightening the load of a church’s staff. Each Sunday we need 
support with: Greeters, Liturgists, Coffee hour, Communion 
prep (once a month) and AV. Please utilize the sign-up 
sheets in the Welcome Center where you are able.  

Thank you! 
 

 



Can You Help a Family Promise Graduate Mom? 

A beloved Family Promise graduate mother is expecting a 

baby girl in March! Liz, Anthony, and big brother Leo 

entered our emergency shelter program last February and 

moved into their own Canandaigua apartment in June. 

Could you be a friend to this hardworking family by 

contributing to a baby shower that has been set up on their 

behalf? 

We've asked the mother to register for baby gifts on 

Amazon. If you scan the QR code below, it will take you 

directly to her virtual baby shower wish list. Any purchase 

you make will be delivered to our Day Center in 

Canandaigua, and we will get the gifts to Liz before her 

delivery date. 

Thank you as always for your compassionate generosity! 

 

 

Support the home team: 

Victor-Farmington Food Cupboard! 
 

Donations of soup and other non-perishable foods will be 
collected in honor of the big game 
through next Sunday, February 11.  

Donations can be left on the tables in 
the Welcome Center. 

 
Monetary donations can be made 

online using the QR code: 

 

 

 

Deacons are inviting you all to join us for  

'Souper' Bowl Sunday lunch! 
 

We are looking for a few soup makers or chili and additional 

dishes to pass items. Sign-up is on the Welcome center 

table. We will plan to eat right after service on Feb 

11th. Bring yourselves, a dish to pass and a can of soup to 

donate to the Victor-Farmington Food Cupboard. 

We could use: 

• (5) soups/chili 

• (2-3) crackers, bread 

• (2) fruit 

• (4) desserts 

• other 



The Deacons are looking to update our Funeral 
reception assistance list. If you are interested in helping 

during these times of need, please fill out this form, 
checking off the items you are able to do. 

 
Name: _______________________________________ 

Phone Number:  _______________________________ 

Email: _______________________________________ 

 

I can bake or assist with food prep. 

I am willing to help set up for receptions. 

I am willing to help serve food. 

I am available:  AM PM 

I am able to help with transport. 

 
Please put this sheet in the offering plate. If you have 
any questions, please see Sue Toomey. Thank you!! 
 

 
 

 

FPCV is adopting the purple Presbyterian 
hymnal, Glory to God. We have purchased 20 of 
these hymnals, and we will begin using them in 
worship on Sunday, February 11! We are now 
offering you the opportunity to donate a hymnal 
with a special dedication to be placed inside the 
cover. Each hymnal is $25, and dedications can be 
made in honor of or in memory of a friend, family 
member, or loved one. All monies collected will go 
directly back into the Memorial Fund. If you would 
like to dedicate a hymnal, please fill out this form 
and place in the offering plate with your payment.  
 

Name: ___________________________________ 

In Memory of:  

_______________________________________ 

In Honor of:  

________________________________________ 


